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April 10, 2019 
 
RE: Free Medication Management Program for SoonerCare Members  
 
Dear Member, 
 
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) is offering a new drug review program free of charge to 
SoonerCare members like you. We are working with a medication management company called Arine 
for this free program.  

Arine pharmacists will reach out to you about this program. This program is voluntary, and you can opt 
out at any time.  

Arine will review your current medications to: 

• make sure they are safe and effective; 

• make sure you understand how and why you are taking them; and 

• look for ways to save you money. 

They will work closely with your doctor on any needed changes to your medicines. 

As a reward for completing a review with Arine, you will receive a $5 gift card. 

You can enroll in this free program online and schedule an appointment to claim your reward at: 
member.arine.io. Enter the website address in any computer or even your cell phone to get started. There 
is no "www" needed. 

Once that appointment is completed, Arine will ask how you want to receive your gift card and have it 
sent to you. 
 
You can also call 1-833-274-6379 to speak to a pharmacist directly. 
 

The line is open Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. CST and you can e-mail support@arine.io 
for any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rebecca Pasternik-Ikard 
Chief Executive Officer 
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